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SCHOOL DIARY  

 

Monday, 6 May - Bank Holiday - SCHOOL CLOSED 
 
Tuesday and Wednesday, 7 and 8 May – Year 5 WWII Workshop 

During these two days children in Year 5 will be transported back in time to understand what it was like 

to be an evacuee during the War. On Wednesday children in Year 5 are invited to come to school dressed 

as an evacuee. 
 

Tuesday, 7 May - Year 2 Swimming 
 

Tuesday, 7 May - Eastry v Cartwright & Kelsey - Football Match HOME - Kick-off at 3.30pm 

OTHER SCHOOL NEWS  

A Big Thank You! 

We would like to pass on our thanks for your recent support at school and PTA events and let you know 

how much money was raised: 

PTA Pamper Evening - £336.60 

PTA Mother’s Day Present Wrapping - £263.62 

PTA Easter Egg Hunt - £73.80 

Pyjama & Crazy Hair Day for The Toybox Charity - £166.26 

Thank you for your continued support at all our events. 

PTA NEWS 

On Friday, 17 May we will be holding a Fashion Show at the school. Doors open at 6.30pm for a 7.00pm 

start. During the evening there will be a live Catwalk Show and ample time to try on and buy this season’s 

High Street and branded fashions. Tickets cost £5.00 per adult, £1.00 per child which includes a glass of fizz 

and entry for a chance to win a Sunday lunch for two at The Five Bells, Eastry. Tickets can be purchased 

from the school office or at Eastry Post Office. We hope you will be able to join us. 



AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

Week commencing  6.5.19 

MONDAY   

Netball Club NO 

TUESDAY   

 Golf Club YES 

WEDNESDAY   

Football Team Practice YES 

THURSDAY   

Kurling Club YES 

FRIDAY   

Football Club YES 

If you are interested in joining any of 
our After School Clubs, please ask at 
the school office – thank you. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
Kate Plant  
Head of School 

INTERNET SAFETY 
SECTION 

 
Tips for using video chat and 
video sharing 
Check the Settings - On some 
sites and apps you’re able to 
change the settings so that only 
friends can see posts and your 
child can only talk to your friends 
rather than strangers. It can also 
be a good idea to change the 
geo-location settings so that 
people cannot identify where 
they are. For further information 
and internet safety advise visit 
NSPCC.org.uk. 
 

OUR BIRD BOX 

We have chicks! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO THE FOLLOWING 

‘WORKER OF THE WEEK’ FRIDAY, 26 APRIL 2019 

Fledglings 
Deanna-Marie Jackson 

Year 1 
Jack Bradley 

Year 2 
Grace Clarke 

Year 3 
Ruby Owen 

Year 4 
Laine Brown 

Year 5 
Harry Boakes 

Year 6 
Mia West 

30.4.19  

Being fed whilst 

incubating the eggs. 

Expecting the chicks to 

arrive any day now  

1.5.19 

Chicks hatched overnight 

Still appears to be 2 more 

eggs to be hatched 


